
Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have had a great week learning about the farm and the animals, they are 

recognising their names more and more and have been practising writing them to. Next week, we 

will continue with our topic but will move on to the baby animals who also live on the farm.  

 

We’ve had a busy week in the Ducklings; we enjoyed seeing you for the Parent Breakfast; we 

celebrated a birthday and were very fortunate to have Miss Sophie come in and join us for two 

days – she teaches Cherry Stars (music and movement) to the Ducks and Extended day children. 

We have also played with the hose and water in the garden as the weather has been so good. 

 

Next Week 

 

CL (Communication & Language) - Calf, piglet, lamb and foal. 

Gross motor – Milking the cow (as we were unable to do it this week). 

Fine motor – Washing the farm animals and shearing the sheep. 

Art – Creating cows, chickens and pigs. 

Snack – apples, peppers & cucumbers, satsumas, broccoli. 

 

Notices: 

 

As spring has finally sprung, please could we ask that you please apply sunscreen before arriving 

at school and check that all clothing items, including hats, are clearly labeled.  

Monday 5th is a Bank Holiday so school will be closed. 

Wednesday 7th: Anthony Hurren will be taking the school photos in the garden, as long as it isn't 

raining. He will take individual photos, sibling photos, group photos and a whole year group photo. 

We will send information about how to order the photos next week, together with a QR code for 

each child. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila 


